BTU: Board resolution on changing the location of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders
On 18/05/2017, Bentre Urban Project Joint Stock Company announced board resolution on changing the location of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders as follows:

Article 1: Approve changing the location of holding the 2017 annual general meeting of shareholders

+ Old location: Dong Khoi Wedding Palace

+ New location: Dong Khoi Restaurant No. 2, 210B Dong Khoi Boulevard, Phu Khuong Ward, Ben Tre City

Reason: Unable to arrange the conference in the old location

Article 2: This resolution is approved by Board of Directors and comes into effect from the date of signature. Board of Directors, Supervisory Board, Management Board, units, departments and individuals are responsible for implementation.

